
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 10th February 2013

Services and events for the coming week 
10 Feb Today    Sunday next before Lent 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Eucharist Hampton 
11am Family Service Sedgeberrow 
4.pm Songs of Praise Hinton 
 
 

12 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Hampton 
12.30pm St Andrew’s Fellowship Hampton 
 Annual Lunch 
 

13 Ash Wednesday  
10am Holy Communion with Ashing Hampton 
10.30am Coffee Morning till 12-noon Hampton 
7.30pm Eucharist with Ashing Hampton  
 

Next Week  

17 Feb  1st Sunday of Lent 
 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am Welcome Service Hampton 
 Coffee after 
2pm Baptism Service for Hampton 
 Alesha Jane HEWITT

 
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 
Baptism... 
For Taylor Jack Stephen Cherry who was 
baptised last week and Alesha Jane Hewitt who 
will be baptised next week together with all 
parents and godparents. 
 

Those who are ill... 
For Dave Beasley, David Canning, Pamela 
Collins, Audrey Davies, Pam Eustace, Monica 
Garston, Harry Green, Ella Hampton,  
Evelyn Hewitt, Girlie Humphries, Sue Jones, 
Clifford Lewis, Beryl Lord, John Nymann, 
Joanne Painter, Iris Pinkstone, Graham Quiney, 
Rosie Rencher, Alan Roberts,  
Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward,  
Joan Simpson, Pat Smith, Matthew Springett 
and Mabel Thompson 
 

Those who have died... 
For Eileen Shrimpton, Dennis Downey,  
Gordon Grove and Ivor Forety together those 
who mourn. 

 
 

NOTICES 
 

CHANGES TO BENEFICE SERVICE TIMES 

As from Sunday 3rd March changes will be 
made to the services pattern in all four 

churches. A copy of the agreed Benefice 
Services Rota for March to May 2013 will soon 

be displayed on the notice board. 
 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 
As part of our support for the Homeless in Evesham 

there is a box in Hampton and Sedgeberrow 
churches for your donations of tins, etc to support 

the work of Caring Hands.  
 

St Andrew's Electoral Roll 
This year a new roll must be prepared. All those 
who worship at St Andrew's should have their 
names on the roll. Letters including application 

forms are ready for collection in church for those on 
the present roll. Blank forms are also available. All 

forms must be returned by Sunday 17th March.  
Only those on the roll may stand for election to the 
PCC. They must have been on the roll for at least 

six months prior to the Annual Meeting. 
 

Hampton Planned Giving Envelopes 
If the number of your planned giving envelope is 

indicated please record your name and address on 
your next envelope so that we can verify that our 

records are correct. 
4, 7, 11, 12, 19, 20, 21, 24, 27, 31, 42, 43, 44, 45, 

46, 47, 48, 49, 52, 53, 56, 57 and 58 
 

DIARY NOTES 
 

St Andrew’s Fellowship 
Annual Lunch Outing - Tuesday 12th February 

The minibus will leave the Community Hall  
Car Park at 12.30pm sharp. 

 

Saturday 23rd February 
The Coffee Morning fund raising event planned for 
this day has been postponed until further notice. 

 
HAMPTON MISSION DAY 
Saturday 23rd February 2013 

St Andrew’s Church Hall 
Between 10 am to 2.00 pm 

Bring & Share Lunch 


